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Please reconsider this ban.  This will benefit no one.  Fur, Feathers and other natural 

materials have been used by humans since the beginning of time.  If you must 

pursue this overreaching attempt to CONTROL your citizens you will only force 

farmers, hunters and fishermen to leave your State.  Consider exempting  fly tying, 

archery, and fishing equipment from this overreaching legislation 


